
One-Time Visitors  
One-time visitors to our campus who will attend in-person events or activities must 
comply with the following safety requirements:


1. You are expected to comply with safe on-campus behavior.

2. Please do not come to campus if you have had symptoms or a positive test in 

the past 10 days.

3. Masks are no longer required for much of campus. However, Masks are 

required to be worn in classes, instructional labs, performance spaces, 
designated masking areas, healthcare settings, and on UMBC Transit. While 
masks are not generally required outdoors, some events and activities may 
require outdoor masking. Visitors should bring a mask with them or be prepared 
to obtain one on campus to visit areas/attend events with designated masking 
requirements.


Community members wishing to hold an event on campus should reach out 
to Event and Conference Services to understand space limitations and safety 
requirements.


If you have questions regarding visiting campus please contact Chief of Police, 
Bruce Perry at (443) 677-2195, or Lieutenant Derrick Johns at (410) 207-0850.


https://covid19.umbc.edu/visit/

https://covid19.umbc.edu/additional-safety-measures/
https://covid19.umbc.edu/masks/
https://covid19.umbc.edu/masks/
https://covid19.umbc.edu/masks/
https://eventservices.umbc.edu/

